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Tewkesbury’s Queen 

As we gathered for the committee meeting of Tewkesbury Historical Society, we learned 

the sad news of the passing of our sovereign, Queen Elizabeth II. The Queen represents 

what Churchill, in the year of her coronation, described as the mysterious link, the magic 

link, which unites our Commonwealth and nation. For many of us, seventy years on, Her 

Majesty is also a link to generations past, a symbol of continuity. We express our deep 

condolences to the Royal Family for the loss of their - and our - Queen. God Save the King 

I was aged only 5 when King George VI died suddenly, and we had a new Queen - Elizabeth II.  I have never 

met our Queen.  Aged about 10 in 1956, I was a Cub lining the Streets when she visited Grimsby, my 

hometown – all I saw was a Royal Wave from a car window! 

People in Tewkesbury were more favoured in 1971, when she and the Royal Family visited the Town to 

present Maundy Money at the time of Anniversaries of the 1121 Foundation of our Abbey and 1471 Battle 

of Tewkesbury. 

 

[A Crowther] 
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The Future King Charles III in 1971 The Future Princes Royal in 1971 

 

  
The Programme for the Visit 
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Maundy Money Awardees Children attending 
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A Child’s Mother who missed out on the Day? 

  

What does Barbara Remember about this Day? 

 

  

The Abbey Lawn Cottages were restored in 
advance – and we still benefit 

The future Cascades Swimming Pool was reopened 
In the Oldbury – but it is no longer with us and has 

moved to the Council Offices 
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The Queen resets Maundy Money to 
Mrs Elizabeth Wyatt who cared for 

WWII POWs and whose name is 
commemorated in Barton Road 

The Young Ladies of Elmbury School Prepare for their Royal 
Lunchtime Visit 

 

 

A Lasting Legacy of the Queen’s Visit 
The former Quaker Burial Ground, restored by the Girl Guides 
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A Happy Link from Tewkesbury with Our Queen 

 

Tewkesbury's Terry Pendry is the Stud Groom and Manager to Her Majesty The Queen, at The Royal Mews, 

Windsor Castle. We were honoured on Thursday 19 September 2019 at the Methodist Church. When he 

gave a very well received and attended talk entitled All The Queen's Horses. Terry had held this position 

for 25 years after retiring from The Riding Staff, of the Blues and Royals Regiment, Household Cavalry, 

having started his career as a professional jockey riding mainly on the flat. 

When asked about retirement, he responded that while the Queen loves her horses he would not retire. 

Sadly, we can now wish Tewkesbury’s Terry Pendry a well-earned Retirement. 


